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Friday September 7, 2012
wagnert@wcsoh.org



	Important Dates:
September 13 Early Release 2:30
September 14 Library Day
                        Interims Distributed (As needed only)

September 18 Picture Day
September 19 Slate Run Field Trip (Ubry, Labyk, and Considine) 
September 21 Slate Run Field Trip (Wagner and Hunt)
September 21  PTO Walk-a-thon

Don’t forget: PTO updates on their website!

Stay informed with our great PTO at Fouse!
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Our class finished working on some basic math addition facts this week.  We played some dice games with numbers and dots.  The children are learning how to play some games with one friend or two friends and taking turns for their game. Our new math series will help your child problem solve using pictures or manipulatives.  We do many pages together in our book and sometimes use our wipe off boards for solving math problems.  Next week we will begin some subtraction work using math stories with manipulatives.
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We read about timelines this week.  We read some books about days of the week and used our words today, yesterday, and tomorrow.   In social studies we will begin making a timeline on our wall with our monthly words.  Each month we will post holidays and events on our timeline wall to review each month. 
	               Language Arts
We read many books about days of the week.   We will continue to review our days of the week for social studies and language arts throughout the year.  Next week we will read about our months of the year. Be sure to ask your child about “sparkling and shining” during our calendar time!

	                          Monarch Days
Saturday, September 8th, 10:00-3:30 p.m.

Free Family Event at Blendon Woods!

Our class had a Fouse parent, Mr. Kevin Clark, visit our room last week. We learned all about caterpillars. 

Please see reverse side for details about this fun family event! 
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Please sign and return the permission slip for our field trip to Slate Run Farm.  We need your signed permission slip by Sept. 14th.
THANK you!

We will be starting Book in a Bag soon!

The students are ready to READ!!!!!

Till next week,

Teresa




